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Changes to the Southampton Solent University student terms and conditions. 

Updated April 2017 

 

When you accepted your offer of a place at Southampton Solent University starting in 2017-18 

Academic year we provided you with our conditions for applicants.  These have been reviewed and 

revised and the terms and conditions that you are required to sign up to at the point of enrolling 

onto your course will be the revised terms and conditions.   

The changes made are to ensure that the terms are clear and fair to our students and it is believed 

that these changes are all to the advantage of students.  The following changes have been made on 

10 April 2017: 

 The deposit required prior to the issue of a CAS for those students requiring a visa to study 

in the UK has been reduced. 

 The terms related to any refund of tuition fees or deposits if a student withdraws from their 

course within 14 days have been made clearer. 

 The requirement to provide evidence of the refusal of a visa to be able to receive a refund 

has been clearly stated.   

 


